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Peak Vista Community Health Centers Moves Drive-Through COVID-19 Testing to Convenient Care 
Clinic for Walk-in Testing 
 
Colorado Springs, Colo—Peak Vista Community Health Centers has operated a drive-through COVID-19 
testing site since mid-April.  Due to the expected seasonal weather variables, the drive-through service 
will transition to “walk-through”  testing at the  Convenient Care Clinic,  the same location, 3205 N 
Academy Blvd from 10am to 2pm. Peak Vista has tested an average of 700 symptomatic individuals per 
week at its drive-through location.   
 
People who have COVID-19 symptoms can visit the Convenient Care Clinic at 3205 N. Academy Blvd. 
from 10am to 2pm for walk-through testing. The turnaround time for results is expected to be 24-48 
hours, but may be longer, based on community demand. Peak Vista has 28 centers located in Colorado 
Springs, the Pikes Peak region and eastern Colorado. Individuals who do not have a health care provider 
may enroll with Peak Vista regardless of insurance or ability to pay.  
 
About Peak Vista Community Health Centers 
Peak Vista Community Health Centers is a nonprofit organization providing exceptional health care to 
people facing access barriers through clinical programs and education. Established in 1971, Peak Vista 
offers primary medical, integrated behavioral health, and dental care services. We proudly serve more 
than 93,000 patients at 28 outpatient centers in Colorado’s Pikes Peak and East Central regions. To learn 
more about Peak Vista, visit peakvista.org. 
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